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Date: 18th January, 2024 
 
To, 
BSE Limited 
25th Floor, P.J. Towers, Dalal Street,  
Fort, Mumbai-400001 
 
Scrip Code: 526717 
 
Subject: General Announcement/Intimation. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
This is to inform that the Company has received Letters from The Calcutta Stock Exchange Ltd. (“The 
CSE”) regarding final Opportunity for compliance of the provisions of listing of equity shares and 
non-compliance of MSP Guidelines. The Company has responded to the matter/action initiated. The 
reply given by the Company to the CSE is enclosed herewith. 
 
This is for the information and records. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
For HCP Plastene Bulkpack Limited 
 
 
 
Anil Goyal  
Director  
DIN: 03071035  
 
Encl.: As Above 
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